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I write to support SB 90.  Healthy communities depend on multiple sources of 

economic strength.  Single sources of economic strength  put private funding sources 

in control of citizen preferences, frequently running counter to them.  When non-

sustainable bases of a single economic resource decline, communities collapse.  

Establishing a task force to study alternative sources of funding for our forest-

dependent communities will ensure that  our rural communities will have stable 

funding for local services. In addition it will seek ways to ensure that salmon will 

thrive and water supply watersheds are healthy and resilient. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Peter Mogielnicki  

3741 NE 35th Avenue 

Portland, Oregon 97212 

 


